
 

 

Summer Holiday Project 

To help us to get to know you in 
September, we would like you to 
create an ‘All About Me’ poster. 
This could include photos or  

drawings about you, your family, 
pets and things you like to do. It can 
be as big as you want to make it and 
you can include captions as well. We 
would like you to take a photograph 
of your poster and email it to the 
Year 1 email address:  

year1@knavesmire.southbank.academy 

We can then show them to each 
other on the whiteboard when we 
return to school.  

Have a super summer holiday and we 
will see you in September!  

Moving  

to  

Year One 

 



Who are the grown-ups in 
Year One? 

You will meet new grown-ups in 
Year One. They are:  

 
Mrs Gage Miss Hill 

Mrs Woodward Miss Buczynska 

There is also an outdoor classroom 
area where we can learn and play.  

What will I learn about? 

You will learn lots of new things in 
Year One. In September, we will 
spend some time sharing our  

experiences, getting used to  

being back at school and having 
lots of fun! 



Where will I work? 

You will have your own classroom. We 
stay in our own classrooms when we 
are working. 

There is a shared area where 
there are lots of great things to 
play with.   

Mrs Gage's Classroom Miss Hill's Classroom 

What happens when I come to 
school each morning? 

Year one line up in the playground 
near the wooden fence. Your 
teacher will meet you outside and 
bring you into school. 



Where will I put my things? 

You will have your own locker where 
you can put your coat and P.E bag.  

If you bring a packed lunch, there is 
a trolley outside the Year One class-
rooms. You can put your packed lunch 
bag on the trolley ready for lunch 
time. 

You will have your own drawer in the 
classroom. This is where you can put 
your book bag. 

Water bottles and snacks are 
stored next to the sink in your 
classroom. You can bring your own 
snack for the morning, afternoon or 
both! Fruit is also available at 
school. 


